
Letter of Concern Regarding Urban Wildlife 

Habitat Destruction 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my concern regarding the ongoing 

destruction of urban wildlife habitats in our community, particularly related to [specific project 

or issue]. 

As an advocate for wildlife conservation and a concerned resident, I have observed that the rapid 

development and expansion of urban infrastructure are significantly impacting the natural 

habitats that countless species rely on for survival. The loss of green spaces not only endangers 

local wildlife but also disrupts the ecological balance of our area. 

I urge you to consider the long-term implications of habitat destruction and advocate for more 

sustainable practices that prioritize the protection of our urban wildlife. Incorporating green 

spaces, wildlife corridors, and responsible planning can help preserve our local ecosystems. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical issue. I look forward to your response and hope we 

can work together to promote a healthier coexistence between urban development and wildlife 

preservation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 



[Your Phone Number] 


